
 

Senate Finance and Revenue 
900 Court Street NE  
Salem, OR 97301 

January 26, 2021 

Dear ​Senate Finance and Revenue Committee​,  

I’m writing to urge you to ​vote YES on SB43​ pertaining to labor rebates and tax credits for media 
production. 

I am a Production Sound Mixer (I record sound on set, next to the cameras and lights). I’ve been 
a sound mixer for 16 years, the last 8 of them in the union. 

The PNW is a smaller market compared to LA, New York, Atlanta, or New Orleans.  The Incentive 
Fund brings TV shows and feature films (things like season 3 of ​Shrill​ and the film ​First Cow​, 
two of my recent credits) to the area. This kind of work lifts all boats, as crew that aren’t direct 
hires end up getting the additional work that the main crew passed on. 

Please ​vote YES on SB43​ to extend these critical programs for our local production industry. It 
supports my livelihood.  

Regards, 

Christian Dolan 

Owner, Sync Sound Audio 


